



Dear Families and Representatives,

The CDC recently issued a new statement regarding the use of masks indoors for fully vaccinated people. Like everyone, we are excited and hopeful about this significant step on the path toward recovery.

As the CDC provides guidance for state and local health officials, we anticipate that updated guidelines from those agencies will be issued soon. However, in the meantime, our facility is complying with the current local health guidelines. These guidelines continue to require masks while indoors, regardless of vaccination status.

Therefore, we respectfully remind everyone that until further notice, masks must be worn at all times while in the facility. We will continue to provide updates as these policies evolve.

We remain committed to maintaining the health and safety of our residents and staff. Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Administrator